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What’s on at Truscott St 

Thursday 21 September 

Friday 22 September 

 

 

Monday 9 October 

Tuesday 10 October 

Friday 13 October 

 

Friday 20 October 

 

 

Thursday 26 October 

Friday 27 October 

 

Friday 3 November 

Canteen Sausage Sizzle 

Assembly: PBL Badges & Junior Guitar & Percussion Groups 

PSSA Round 9 

Last Day of Term 3 

Staff & Students return for Term 4 

Choir Rehearsal at Ryde 

Assembly: 3F 

PSSA Round 10 

Ryde Schools Spectacular Rehearsal 

Assembly: House Captains 

No PSSA 

Ryde Schools Spectacular 

Assembly: KW 

PSSA Round 11 

Homelink Week 1 

Assembly: KT 

PSSA Round 12 

Additional dates are available on the School Website and Skoolbag Calendar and may be subject to change 



  Dear Parents and Carers 

Fete 
Sunday brought beautiful weather for our long anticipated fete. It proved to be a hugely successful day, not 
only through the raising of funds, but for the community spirit it engendered. Thank you to all the parents 
and teachers who gave so willingly of their time baking goodies and organising and running stalls.  A special 
thank you to Pam Jurd and Jill Taylor who spent the day counting all the takings and bagging it for banking. 
Our heartfelt thanks and congratulations go to Kristy Anderson and her team of tireless workers, who put so 
much time and effort into the planning and execution of such a great day. 
 
Spelling Bee 
Last week saw our school finalists compete in the Regional Premier’s Spelling Bee. Congratulations to our  
contestants, Noah K. and Simran P. representing Stage 2 and Rosie O’N and Harry D. representing Stage 3. 
Our students did extremely well with Rosie O’N and Harry D. making it through to the third round and Noah 
K. achieving 3rd place in his section. Special congratulations to Simran P. who is moving on to the State finals.  
A truly amazing result. 
 
School Holidays 
The last day of school this term is this Friday 22nd September. Students return on Monday 9th October.  
Have a safe and enjoyable break. 
 
Earn and Learn  

This year Truscott Street is once again participating in the Woolworths Earn & Learn Program until  

Tuesday 19th September or while stock lasts. We are collecting Woolworths Earn & Learn Stickers.  If you  

regularly shop at Woolworths we ask if you could please collect the stickers and either send them into the 

school office or drop them into the Truscott Street collection boxes at Top Ryde, Macquarie Centre and 

Woolworths Marsfield.  At the end of the promotion, we’ll be able to get some great new equipment,  

including resources for Maths, English and Science. 

 

Enrolments 2018 

To facilitate school organisation for 2018  could you please inform the school office if your child will not be  

returning to Truscott Street next year. This excludes year 6 students.  

Marion Blomfield 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
       



  
Truscott Street Achievers 

Congratulations to the following students who received the following awards last week. 

 

 

PSSA Results 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PSSA  Round  8  Friday  22nd September 

Newcombe Ball & Volleyball  v   Hunters Hill at Morrison Bay 

Softball & Teeball  v  West Ryde at  Magdala Park 

 

Training  Teeball  & Softball    Thu  8.30am -  9.15am  

  Newcombe Ball & Volleyball  Fri  8.15am -  9.00am 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Truscotts Truscotts 

Lucas S           KW Aditi S      Year 1 

Jaewon Y       Year  1  Saffiya B   Year 5 

Amity R          KW Elena C      KW 

Esha S             Year 4 Levi C         Year 4 

Ben  T              Year 4 Max T         Year 4 

Bosco L           KT Zack N         KT 

Truscotts Truscotts 

Tamar S         Year 3 Mia Rose F    Year 3 

Nathanael D  Year 3 Melissa D       Year 3 

Evan C            Year 1 Luca G             KT 

Maddison C    Year 2 Opal K          Year 2 

Ethan B           Year 2 Alex J            Year 2 

Ben M            KT  

Post Homes 

Kadienne J                Year 1 

Jaewon Y                   Year 1 

Aditi S                         Year 1 

Lucas S                        KW 

Nathanael D               Year 3 

Melissa D                     Year 3 

Bosco L                         KT 

Opal K                           Year 2 

Senior  

Volleyball 

Senior  

Newcombe Ball 

Junior  

Newcombe Ball 

 

 

TSPS v BYE TSPS v BYE TSPS v BYE  

    

Player of the match Player of the match Player of the match  

    

Mixed Softball Girls Softball Mixed Teeball Girls Teeball 

TSPS v West Ryde TSPS v West Ryde TSPS v West Ryde TSPS v West Ryde 

7-3 10-12 12-8 forfeit 

Player of the match Player of the match Player of the match Player of the match 

Connor N Christina G Jay P Robin G 



   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

P&C News 
Fete News 

I’d like to say a huge thank you to all those who assisted with and participated in the fete yesterday.  
It was a great success, which must surely be due to the fantastic efforts of the fete committee in  
planning the day and everyone who helped out leading up to and on the day. Special thanks go to Kristy 
Anderson, Narelle Brown, Sam Le Cornu and Selina Dowling, who have each devoted countless hours to 
the planning and execution. By ‘success’, I’m mostly referring to the way in which we presented our 
school to the broader community. I think attendance peaked at around midday, at which time it was 
hectic and I’m pleased to say it was very busy the whole time. Thanks also to Amanda Thomas for  
managing the stage acts and to all of the performers. It was amazing to see the school transformed into 
a mini Easter Show and back to a school again within a day. Thanks to everyone who assisted in the  
setup, the clean-up and the operation of the stalls. 
Greg Monahan 
P&C President  
 
Raffle Winners 
Congratulations to the winners of the Truscott Street Public school Spring Fete: 
 
1st prize - Tristan Hadley, Turramurra 
2nd prize - Mare Davidson, North Ryde 
3rd prize - Abby Anderson 
4th prize - Sean Walsh 
5th prize - Joanne Borys, Chatswood 
6th prize - Simon Yu, Ryde 
7th prize - Sonia 
8th prize - Caitlin Fraser 
 
The lucky winner of the Happy Hour Barrow is Andrew McCauley. 
 
Lost property from the fete has been placed on the table in front of the teachers’ staff room.  
 
Thank you 
Fete Committee 
 
 

Canteen News 
Our end of term sausage sizzle is on this Thursday. Please let us know if you can help.   
truscottcanteen@hotmail.com. 
Manar & Canteen committee 
 

Monday   Student Banking 

Wednesday   Canteen open 

Thursday    Canteen open 

Friday    Canteen open 

    Uniform Shop open 8.30am—9.15am 

    11.30am school assembly 

mailto:truscottcanteen@hotmail.com


   



  

 



  
Community News 




